
Dear Parent/Carer 

Do you have any new unwanted 

toiletries, toys, gifts or anything else we 

could use for a  tombola? 

If so then year 6 children would really 

appreciate them as we are having a 

Summer Fair for the children on 

Thursday 12th July to raise money for our 

end of year disco.  

Any items that could be used for our 

tombola should be brought into year 6 

no later than Monday 9th July please.   

Thank you for your help. 

Year 6 children 

 


